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Dear Mrs G Jackson 
 
 
We are able to continue to provide a weekly collection service for Parish dog waste 
bins. The charge for collection has been increased in line with inflation, to a rate of 
£3.30 per bin per week, inclusive of plastic sacks and management costs.   
 
We feel this rate offers good value for this service when compared with other 
commercial collection options.   
 
The records indicate your Council has 15 bins. The annual charge for 15 bins 
equates to £2574 per annum.  An annual invoice shall be sent to you by the end of 
May 2023.  Please note we are not in a position to administer the annual charge on 
any other payment schedule.  
 
Unfortunately we will not be in a position to issue refunds or alter payment amounts if 
collection schedules are affected in the event of bad weather or other similar 
operational problems but will endeavour to provide cost effective service at all times. 
 
I trust you wish to continue with Rother District Council and Biffa emptying your dog 
bins. 
 
If you no longer wish to continue with this service or the details above are incorrect 
please inform me no later than 30th April 2023. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Tracey Morgan 
Administration Officer 
 



 


